
 

2nd March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Extra-Curricular Clubs Spring Term 2 
 
Please find attached our extra-curricular timetable for Spring Term 2.  Many parents have 
asked to be sent the schedule to help their daughter choose an activity to engage in beyond 
the curriculum. 
 
Whilst the school is keen to continue to achieve excellent academic performance, our vision 
of the “Future Brentford Girl” extends to much more.  We are keen for our students to engage 
in activities which will help them develop further – whether it be enhancing their cultural 
capital, learning new skills or challenging themselves to try something new.  
 
Clubs take place either at lunchtime or after school and signing up for the clubs is possible 
using Schools Buddy.  I have attached the instructions for you to be able to help your daughter 
book her places. 
 
We are keen for all students to experience something new or enhance their current skills and 
interests and would like all students to attend at least one club this year. 
 
If you have any questions or suggestions around clubs, please email me at 
sgiddens@brentford.hounslow.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Giddens 
 
Ms Giddens 
Extra-Curricular Coordinator  
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